
 

 

 

 

MEMO 
To: Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 8/15/2025 

Re: Recommendation for appointment- Police and Fire Commission 
 

 
I am writing to recommend the appointment of Kathy Boyd to the City of Whitewater’s 
Police and Fire Commission. 

 
Ms. Boyd has demonstrated a longstanding commitment to civic engagement and public 
service in our community. Her application reflects a deep understanding of the 
responsibilities associated with the Commission and a sincere interest in promoting 
public safety, transparency, and community trust in our law enforcement and fire 
protection services. 

 
I strongly recommend her appointment and am confident she will serve with integrity and 
dedication. 

Please let me know if further information is needed. 

Best- 
 

John S. Weidl, City Manager 

JSW/RLM 


